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December 5, 2000

Representative Stone:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  In
particular, the bill refers to several dates and dollar amounts, contained in Assembly
Substitute Amendment 2 to 1999 Assembly Bill 941, that may need to be changed.  In
addition, do you want to specify the number of committee members that are to serve
on the airport financing committee?  Do you want to specify a time at which the
committee shall cease to exist?
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